
We know how important it is for children to have a successful 
start through education. Often children who have a strong  
cultural identity and shared respect for a multitude of language 
and cultures have increased academic success. We are proud  
to announce a new Michif Language program. 

This initiative is part of a broader partnership between Métis 
Nation–Saskatchewan and the Royal Canadian Geographical 
Society aimed at revitalizing Michif language within the Province. 
We will continue this important work together to protect, promote, 
and practice Michif language.

Under the guidance of teachers and Michif Language Keepers, 
this program will connect children with Métis culture and 
immersion in a full-day Michif language program.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT YOUR 
SCHOOL DIVISION OR EMAIL: LFLEMING@MNS.WORK 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION, please contact Westmount School at 306.683.7490 
or WestmountSchool@spsd.sk.ca or email lfleming@mns.work


